Dear Colleagues, 

Please be informed that we scheduled an IMPRSD summer course on Integral Projection Models.

IMPRSD 184 - Integral Projection Models (R. Salguero-G�mez). This course will be held at the MPIDR, 20-25 August 2012. For details and application instructions please visit http://www.imprs-demogr.mpg.de/?courses/12ss/184.htm.

All applications must be made by email. Predocs and postdocs who are with the MPIDR at the time of the course do not need to send a letter of recommendation but are kindly requested to submit their CV and a research statement. Applications should be sent to: office@imprs-demogr.mpg.de no later than June 8th, 2012. Acceptance will be notified by June 20th, 2012.

With kind regards, Heiner 

Heiner Maier 
